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Welcome to this second edition of KMC Notes in 2024 

to keep our Patrons, Friends and Supporters informed 
about the Choir and up-to-date with what’s happening.   

Our new uniforms have their first outing 

As mentioned in KMC Notes 2024-1 we sang at 
Australia’s Biggest Morning Tea on Thursday, 23 May.  
At this event our new uniforms had their first outing. 

 

This new uniform has been funded by a grant from the 
Stronger Communities Program of the Australian 
Government and we thank the Hon. Paul Fletcher, MP 
for Bradfield, for his support. 

Retirement of Music Director, Dr Paul Whiting OAM 

As advised in KMC Notes 2024-1, 
we plan to thank Paul 
appropriately at our Christmas 
Function planned for Tuesday 10 
December at the Hornsby RSL.  If 
you would like to be put on the 
email list for information about 
this event, please advise the  
Secretary by email to: 
info@kuringgaimalechoir.org.au.   

The State of the Choir 

During the second quarter 2 prospective choir members 
have begun to sing with us.  We total now 38 men in 
the choir (17B1, 9B2, 5T1, 7T2) and would like to 
improve the balance – if you can help, please let the 
Secretary know.   

Two Choirs: A Choral Celebration 

On Sunday 29 September at 2.30pm in the Showroom 
at the Hornsby RSL Club,  

As well as the choirs under the direction of Dr Paul 
Whiting OAM and Tom Buchanan OAM with 
accompanists Hank Xiang and Michelle Nguyen, the 
event will feature guest artists Anita Kyle and Lucinda 
Beck.  Please plan to come to give us your support. 

Tickets are $37 (includes $2 booking fee) and can be 
purchased via www.hornsbyrsl.com.au/whats-on/ 
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